
Dear Long Flat school community, 

A massive congratulations and good luck to our relay team, Wyatt, Kali, Alezae and Matthew, 

as well as Bella and Odin for representing our school at the Hastings / Camden Haven PSSA 

athletics carnival. We have received some wonderful feedback on the manners and 

sportsmanship of our students – well done! Also, our relay team were successful in competing 

and are on to the next level! Woo hoo!  

We have started (as I’m sure your children have told you about) auditioning and rehearsing 

for an end of year musical. We are so excited to be able to hold events again and our 

students are BUZZING with excitement.  

This is just the taste of things to come next term – with swimming, camp, small school’s soccer 

gala day (we are organising), chooks, gardening, musical and Christmas events (on top of our 

huge focus on literacy and numeracy), it’s going to get busy!  

Thank you again for working with us and being respectful of our time by making appointments 

to meet with your child’s teachers or myself. We are not often free to stop and have a 

meeting and give you the time that you deserve without prior organisation.  

Many parents and carers are familiar with the process of using their phone to scan our school’s 

QR code and sign-in as a visitor but what happens if you forget your phone? 

We’ve got you covered. 

Our new School Visitor Check-in concierge iPad device and app is designed to help you 

check-in and check-out in mere moments! 

You can continue to check-in with your phone, but if you need an alternative, please use the 

concierge device at front reception. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Small.  
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Success through Innovation 

Flat Chat 

Coming Events 

8 September R U OK? DAY 

9 September Cross Country 

13 September Preschool Transition 

20 September Preschool Transition 

23 September Assembly 

23 September Preschool Lunch & 

Assembly 

PS. Don’t forget your 

Cross Country   

permission notes and 

lunch orders. 



Student Leadership meeting in progress 

Surprise! The Sydney 6ers came to visit 

Long Flat Public School 

Thank you Kate Jackson and Anton Brown of Cricket NSW for 

bringing Maitlan Brown and Kurtis Patterson to speak with our 

students 





 

 

 

Mid North Coast Softball 

Association 

 

Players wanted !  

 

Girls/Ladies welcome from 12 years  + for  

ladies Social competition. 

 

Boys/Girls Juniors from 5years to 12 years. For 

Junior competition. 

 

Form a team or we can help you find a team. 

 

Games are played at Findlay Park Port Mac-

quarie.  

Juniors 11am to 12,30pm 

Ladies    1pm to 2.30pm or  3pm to 4.30pm  

Season starts October 8th  2022. 

More Information :- email   

portmacquariesoftball@gmail.com 

             Or Phone :- 0418 279 954 

mailto:portmacquariesoftball@gmail.com



